Hello Everyone!

We are very excited for the 15th Frozen Otter just a few weeks away! It has been a great run, but
we will likely be taking a step back for a while after this one.

I have posted (and attached) changes for this year's race due to COVID. It's far less than what
we had to do last year, but enough that you should take a look. We are doing our best to
minimize exposure and make the race as safe as possible.

Thank you everyone for your understanding and cooperation during these strange times!

For the LOVE of MISERY...

Rod McLennan
Fat Otter



